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Mr / Madam Chair,

The International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) expresses its sincere appreciation to the

Commission for the report of its seventieth session and congratulates all members of the Commission

for their important work. The ICRC also once again offers its warm congratulations to the Commission

for its 70th anniversary.

The ICRC follows with great attention the work of the Commission on the progressive development

and codification of international law. We would like to offer comments on three topics of particular

interest to the ICRC in its work on international humanitarian law (IHL).

The first is "Subsequent agreements and subsequent practice in relation to the interpretation of

treaties". The ICRC commends the Commission for the adoption, on second reading, of 13 draft

conclusions on the topic, together with commentaries. We also commend Special Rapporteur Mr.

Georg Nolte for his commitment to this topic, and for the results achieved.

The ICRC is currently undertaking an ambitious project to achieved.
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The ICRC further congratulates the Commission for the adoption, on second reading, of the 16 draft

conclusions on the identification of customary international law, with commentaries. We commend

the Special Rapporteur, Sir Michael Wood, for his dedication to the topic, and for the results achieved.

The "way in which the existence and content of rules of customary international law are to be

determined" is of great importance to the ICRC, notably as concerns customary IHL. While the main

IHL treaties enjoy wide - 


